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PSC Announces Awards to Grant Applications for MS Electric Cooperatives Broadband COVID-19 Act 
This is part of the ongoing efforts to bring reliable, affordable internet services to rural Mississippi 

 
(JACKSON, MS) – The Mississippi Public Service Commission and the Public Utilities staff have reviewed and awarded the 
applications submitted by local electrical cooperatives for the Mississippi Electric Cooperatives Broadband COVID-19 Act. 
The following Co-Ops were awarded: 

 
“This is an exciting day toward progress in the effort to connect every Mississippi home to high-speed internet access,” 
Chairman Dane Maxwell said. “While money is not a simple solution to our problems, this program puts us in a much 
better place to prepare for the future. We’re excited about this program going through and we will continue to work on 
partnerships and initiatives to further connect Mississippians to these services until we solve this widespread issue.”  
 
The Mississippi Electric Cooperatives Broadband COVID-19 Act (SB3046) was passed in the State Senate and signed by 
Governor Reeves earlier this year making it the largest funding of rural broadband in state history. The PSC and Public 
Utility Staff worked closely alongside Lieutenant Governor Delbert Hosemann, Senator Joel Carter, Speaker Philip Gunn 
and Representative Scott Bounds to make this progress possible.  
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